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SUBJECT : Joint Civil Service Commission and Department of Health
Town Hall Meeting on Mental Health Program in_the
Workplace

The Civil Service Commission and the Department of Health will be conducting a town
hall meeting on Mental Health Program (MHP) in the Workplace on April 06, 2022 at
8:30 AM via Zoom.

The town hall meeting aims to refresh and nurture the appreciation of government
agencies on the importance of mental health, especially in workplaces. Also, it aims
to re-orient agencies on CSC Memo Circular No. 04 s. 2020 and other pertinent
policies on MHP implementation.

This activity will provide guidance for agencies on how to establish their MHP, create
a consultative avenue for agencies with existing MHPs, and endeavor to address
challenges and concerns in the implementation of the MHP.

The town hall will be conducted from 8:30 AM to 12 noon via Zoom. It is open to all
administrative officers, human resource management officers, and employees
performing human resource functions in government agencies nationwide and is free
of change. Interested HRMOs are requested to register through the link
http://tinyurl.com/CSCDOHTownHallonMH on or before 04 April 2022.

For further detalls and information, interested participants may coordinate with Ms.
Julie Rose aguiba at 0917-509-3188 or email at pcmhsecretariat@doh.gov.ph.
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